On Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at 09:52:47 PM EDT, Jennifer Grantham <i grantham@sdhumane.org> wrote:

Dear Ms. .

Thank you for your request for records. The referenced activity took place outside of the scope of our municipal contracts. As such, these records are not subject to disclosure under California Public Records Act requirements. In the interest of transparency, we have created a landing page on our website with additional information on this transport - sdhumane.org/transportupdate.



Jennifer Grantham | Vice President, Philanthropy & Communications

San Diego Humane Society | 619-243-3439 | sdhumane.org

Pronouns: she/her/hers

----- Original Message -----

From: <u>bunnyflo@yahoo.com</u>

Sent: Wed, Sep 20 2023, 11:19:30am

To: info@sdhumane.org

Subject: Public Records Request

Public Records Dept.

On August 7, 2023 the San Diego Humane Society transported several hundred rabbits, guinea pigs, rats, and hamsters to the Humane Society of Southern Arizona in Tucson.

I am requesting any and all out-take documents for all of the transferred animals. I would like to request any and all email correspondence between the San Diego Humane Society to the Humane Society of Southern Arizona prior the transfer and after the transfer regarding the hundreds of transferred small animals.

I would like to receive the request electronically by email, please let me know if there is a fee. Under the Public Records Act, I should receive a response within 10 days, if you deny any of my requests please cite the specific exemption and how it applies to the records I am seeking.

Respectfully,

Linda